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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Allison Davis on receiving grand champion honors 

at the 2018 Ohio State Fair

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 132nd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to extend special recognition to 
Allison Davis on winning a grand championship in the meat chicken 
category at the 2018 Ohio State Fair; and

WHEREAS, Allison Davis has worked diligently to raise quality 
meat chickens, and consequently, she received grand champion 
honors in the meat chicken category at this year’s Ohio State 
Fair. Without question, she has amply demonstrated her ability to 
meet challenges with enthusiasm and confidence, and she has 
displayed an exceptional willingness to work hard to attain 
superior results; and

WHEREAS, Allison Davis has become a dynamic leader in her 
community, and among those familiar with her admirable dedication 
and concern, her name has become virtually synonymous with 
integrity. Considering her productive efforts, it is no surprise 
that she has won a host of supporters throughout Carroll County, 
and to her credit, she has shown how much can be accomplished by 
industrious and conscientious individuals. She can be justly proud 
that her resolve has inspired many to dedicate themselves 
similarly; and

WHEREAS, Allison Davis’s triumphs are a justifiable source of 
pride and an excellent reflection not only on her but also on her 
family and her community. She has exhibited a sincere desire to 
fully develop her knowledge and skills so that she might fulfill 
her goals in the future, and this, coupled with her maturity and 
initiative, show her potential to become one of tomorrow’s 
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leaders; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 132nd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, commend 
Allison Davis for her exemplary achievement and salute her as one 
of Ohio’s finest young citizens; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Allison Davis.
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